From: Ben Griffiths

Sent: 01 September 2018 20:14
To: Planning

Subject: 2018/1604/P

Camden Planning,

_ backs onto the Leeder House and office developments.
Has the above application been closed or resolved?

| have the strongest possible objections - and have only found out about this now. I'm unsure why |
was not notified earlier, since | open all my post.

I'm copying my neighbour Diane (who is also keen to object) and Simon Glass (who has already
objected). | know of others at numbers 25 and 27 who are also keen to object.

Many thanks,

Ben Griffiths



